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24™ January 2022

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sir/Madam

26-28 Rochester Place. London,. NW1 — Rebuilding of enclosing wall

This is to confirm that in the interest of Health & Safety it is imperative that trees T1, T14,
T18, T19, T21 and T24 that are within 900 mm of the enclosing wall, are removed in order to
allow the safe reconstruction of the wall.

The works require a 900 mm wide open cut excavation off the wall in order to access the
existing foundations. This excavation cannot be located anywhere other than the base of the
wall and it cannot be less than 900 mm wide because of the necessary remedial foundation
works required to safeguard the stability of the wall.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries with the above.

Yours faithfully

Antonis Savvides BSc(Hons) MSc CEng MIStructE
Managing Director
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